
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Secret Santa Registration 
 
Justin Okamoto 
December 2, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

We will be having a Christmas Party on December 18th (Sunday) this month and in conjuction with that 

we are organizing a Secret Santa gift exchange program too! 

 

Please register below with your name and e-mail if you wish to participate. 

 

 
 

To decide the pairing for Secret Santa, we will be using the DrawNames app, please kindly watch the 40 

seconds video here to understand the process better. 

 

 
 

Lastly, do take note there is a $15 limit for the gift, don't break the bank, but don't spend $2 either. 

 

Thank you 


